

P.O. Box 1749 Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3A5 Canada

Item No. 17.1

Request for Council's Consideration	
□ Included on Agenda X Added Ite (Submitted to Municipal Clerk's Office by Noon Thursday)	ed to I Clerk's
Date of Council Meeting: Tuesday, June 13th, 2017	
Subject: Amendments to By Law P-1000 Respecting On-Street Parking Exemptions and Permits	
Motion for Council to Consider:	
That Regional Council request a staff report considering amendments to By Law P-1000 Respecting On-Street Parking Exemptions and Permits to allow residents with Residential Parking Exemption permits to display permits on the back window for better visibility for Parking Enforcement and reduce ticketing errors.	
Reason:	
Currently By Law P 1000 states that "An Exemption, Permit or Visitor Exemption issued pursuant to this By-law is valid only when affixed to the upper portion of the front windshield on the passenger side of the vehicle in respect of which the Exemption, Permit or Visitor Exemption was issued so as to be clearly visible from the exterior." Since parking enforcement is required to enter the license plate number to issue the ticket, displaying the parking pass on the back window should make the permit more visible and reduce ticketing errors.	
Outcome Sought:	
Staff report and amendment to By Law P-1000	
Councillor Sam Austin	District 5